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SPENCER CHIPIC/.L COMPI.1.T 30 4

'' 'P.ecearch Cer.ter
900? West 67th Street
Merria:n, Kansas

November 20, 1962

/)Pl4b

Mr. Lyall Johnson
Assistant Director for Materials Licensing
Division of Licensing and Re6ulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Co mission I

Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Johnson:
A

' Ibis is in mply to your letter dated October 26,~1962, referring to
our Special Nuclear Material License 8104-15 4 and our letters of
August 3 and Septezbar 20, 1561. [
'Ibo last pc:ent of enriched umnium held imdor S%154 vas mM+ to

.,

Station CCC on May 12, 1961. Our }1sterial Status Beport (AEC-5'T8)
for the period ending June 30, 1962, mported that Spencer had no
special nuclear material on hand, and none has been received since
that time.

'

Since a have discontinued all activities with special nuclear
mterial and dismatled processing equip::ent, there is no need to
keep S h 154 setive. Please advise if we need to take further
action to terminate SIM-154.

Very truly ,yours,

|f', f. '

-.s

N. A. Greenlee
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